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INSTITUTE TO COLLEGE NAME CHANGE
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HB 1083 became law on July 1, thus changing the names of the state’s 
four technical institutes to technical colleges. This change better 
aligns our system with the majority of other states across the country. 
The name change does not change the mission of the colleges.  



DUAL-CREDIT PROGRAM UPDATE
Senator Brock Greenfield (R-Clark) introduced three bills impacting the 
high school dual-credit program in 2020. SB 142 passed and went into 
effect on July 1. 
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SB 142 would prohibit students who withdraw or fail a 
dual-credit course from continuing participation in the 
program. 

The bill was amended to allow the Board of Regents and the 
Board of Technical Education to consider a student’s “good 
cause” claim and continue participation. 

Both systems developed a consistent policy/waiver and both 
boards approved the policy during their June meetings. 
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